
 

 

Occasional updates and important news from our President 

 

Happy New Year, 

Hotlanta Squares! 
 

January 2020 Hot 

Flash 

 

 

I hope everyone had a wonderful holiday season and is ready for a great new 

year of dancing! 

 

And boy, oh boy has January already started off with a bang!  Some key 

January highlights: 

• On January 8th, we signed a 3 year contract with Peachtree Baptist 
Church to be the new home of Hotlanta Squares. 



• On January 13th, we welcomed 5 new graduates into our square dance 
family.  A big congratulations to Jay Hood, Sally McHenry, Gregg 
Melton, Carla Myers, and Linda Claire Snyder!  And a big thank you to 
all who helped them on their journey to become rock star square 
dancers! 

• On January 14th, about 50 Hotlantians gathered at Lips for a night out 
with PALS at Drag Queen Bingo.  Several members continued the 
Hotlantian tradition of winning big and, even more admirably, 
donating back to PALS a portion of their winnings. And our very own 
Brad Hindahl won the big jackpot of the evening!  What a way to start 
the new year! 

 

But wait, there's more! (you might want to brush up on some 1920s slang): 

• January 17th-19th -  PDP, y'all!  Drink lots of water, do some stretches, 
and don your finest 1920s attire cause this weekend is gonna be the 
bee's knees! 

• January 20th & 21st -   Rhatz! No dancing 
• January 27th & 28th - Hotsy-Totsy, dancing resumes for our last week 

at the City of Light location. 
• And February is shaping up to be the cat's miaow with our Spring 

Open House on February 3rd at our new location at Peachtree Baptist 
Church.  See the attached flyer for details. 

• So on February 3rd, wear your club vest and bring all your friends who 
have been dying to see why square dancing is the ant's pants! 

 

Yellow Rocks, 

Mark 

https://hotlantasquares.us19.list-manage.com/track/click?u=45a8df08b613ec629fd7134ec&id=40c149f403&e=aa025ce307

